
TREE REMOVAL CLARIFICATION 

From: "gbrookstreecare ....." <gbrookstreecare@hotmail.com> 
Date: 8 March 2024 at 11:45:39 AM AEDT 
To: rob khattar <rrik_29@yahoo.com.au> 
Subject: Re: 35 McKillop Rd. Beacon hill. 

  
Dear rob.  
I confirm that during the meeting today at 11.30am at 35 McKillop Rd.  Beacon Hill. 
NSW  
 
The two tree species on the northern boundary front side garden are as follows.  
 
Eucalyptus Nicholii. This tree is exempt from the DCP / LEP protection and may be 
removed without an NBC tree removal permit.  
 
The adjacent other tree is a Melaleuca Quinquenervia paperbark and is below 5m in 
height and is also exempt. Tree removal is permitted without a tree removal permit from 
NBC.  
 
Pictures of trees below 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Graham Brooks AQF Level 5 Arborist 
ISA Tree Risk Assessor 2014-2024 
Member of ISA and Arboriculture Australia  
MN 173140 
www.treesafety.net  
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